
        COMPANY “E” NEWSLETTER  
 

Volume 1, Issue 2                     Online: deadeyes.perryn.net 
Editors: Erica & David Perryn                   Email: news@deadeyes.perryn.net 
_________________________________________________________________ 

 
NEW ADDRESSES 
 
Danny & Crystal Correll 
4040 S Farmroad #193 
Rogersville, MO 65742 

--son of Larry and Mae Etta Correll 
 

MLBee_5@msn.com 
 --Email for Mary Lou Beck 

____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS CHANGE? 
 
Help us all to keep in touch and up to date.  
If you’ve moved, let us know where to.  
Perhaps you know someone who would 
like to receive this newsletter?  If you do, 
please write to us:  Company “E” 
Newsletter, 5817 N Euclid Ave, Gladstone, 
MO 64118 or you can write to us online at: 
news@deadeyes.perryn.net. 

____________________________ 
 
CO. “E” BOOKS CORRECTION 
 
Steve Thomas is holding extra copies of  
three books on Company “E”; “What 
Others Have Said” a history of the 96th 
compiled by Marc Bolton, “Memorial 
Services 1985-2004” and “Newsletter, 
Mailbags, and More.”  Steve has a few 
copies left of each of these and would be 
happy to send them to anyone who would 
like a copy.  Please let us know and we will 
pass your information onto Steve and he 
will send them your way. 

MEMORIAL OR OTHER DONATIONS 
 
If you are looking to make donations in honor 
or in memory of a fellow Company E 
member please consider a donation to the 
Company E Newsletter, which helps all 
members of the Company stay in contact.  All 
funds are used for the cost of printing and 
mailing expenses.  At times of need we also 
send floral arrangements to the families of 
loved ones.  Checks can be made out to 
Company E.  Donations can be sent to: 
 Company E 

℅ David & Erica Perryn 
 5817 N Euclid Ave 
 Gladstone, MO 64118 

____________________________ 
 
TAPS: FOR THOSE WE HAVE LOST 
 
Jean Bossinni, wife of Louis, a Company E 
member, passed away in July. 
 
Millie Faulkner, wife of Bill, passed away in 
September.  You may recall Bill passed away 
in April of this year. 

____________________________ 
 
FROM THE MAIL BAG 
 
Excerpt from Helen Fenton: 

“My prayers go for the ones that are no 
longer with us, and their families.  I hope that 
the children of all of those 383rd Army Heroes 
keep that special friendship alive.  



 My family had a surprise 80th 
Birthday party for me at the Fireman’s 
Club House on May 5, 2007.  There were 
around one hundred and thirty friends and 
family there.  It was a real surprise and a 
great day. 
 God Bless, 
 Christina “Helen” Fenton” 
 
Excerpt from Al Weisenburger: 
 “Wish you all well.  I am doing ok, 
just a bit shaky.  Wish all the best and 
happy holidays. 
 Love to all, 
 Al & Phyllyis Weisenburger” 
   
David and I visited Larry and Mae Etta 
Correll in Springfield, MO on December 2.  
They are doing well and are getting ready 
to celebrate their 60th wedding anniversary 
on Christmas Eve.  Congratulations! 
 
We also want to report that Larry and Mae 
Etta heard from Dale VanCoillie, wife of 
Walt VanCoillie.  They aren’t able to get 
out any cards this year but wanted to say 
hello to everyone and wish all of you a 
Happy Holidays. 

____________________________ 
 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
 
We hope this newsletter finds you well this 
holiday season.  Please feel free to send us 
any information or articles you would like 
to see printed in the next edition of the 
newsletter.  We love hearing from all of 
you and the more news we have to share 
may mean you receive a newsletter more 
often!   
 
Until next time, 

The Nicest Present 
 

Under the tree the gifts enthrall, 
But the nicest present of them all 

Is filling our thoughts with those who care, 
Wanting our Christmas joy to share. 

To you, whom we're often thinking of, 
We send our holiday joy and love. 

By Joanna and Karl Fuchs 
 

____________________________ 
 

The Christmas Gift of Knowing You 
 

The Christmas season fills our hearts with 
joy; 

Bright, happy days bring special kinds of 
pleasure. 

We're wrapped in the excitement of it all, 
The sights, the sounds, the smells, the tastes 

we treasure. 
Yet when we have some quiet time to think 
About our finest blessings all year through, 

We focus on our family and our friends, 
And appreciate the gift of knowing you! 

By Joanna Fuchs 
____________________________ 

 
 


